
 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Community 

Strategic Planning Committee. 

Pastoral Council, Finance Council 

and Parish Staff. 

Meeting 4:  January 14, 2016 
 

 

(NOTE:  Minutes of the last Strategic planning meeting are posted on the website:  blessedtrinitymissoula.org) 

1. Prayer around Ambo—Place of proclamation (10 minutes) 
 

2. CARL POSEWITZ, PARADIGM V2 ARCHITECTS (http://www.paradigmv2.com/). 

Mr. Posewitiz will review his presentation with the whole parish (Sunday, 

January 24 following 10 am Mass). 

Carl Posewitz is an architect who currently resides in Missoula, Montana. He practices his architecture with a firm called Paradigm 

V2 Architects- a Montana based company. As president of Paradigm V2 Architects, Mr. Posewitz oversees the work and performance of 

his seven other employees and is also the principal in charge of design and financial affairs. A full service architectural firm, Paradigm 

V2 Architects was founded in September of 1991 and has been the winner of several design awards. 

Paradigm V2 Architects strives to provide the utmost of customer service; whether it has to do with traditional projects or more 

modern ventures, Paradigm has exhibited superior architectural design and planning services. Paradigm’s unique characteristic is the years 

of service and experience each one of its employees has in the industry. Each employee has something different to bring to the table, 

thereby making Paradigm versatile in both ideas and inspiration. Paradigm also serves a wide variety of clientele and architectural 

requests- including the planning and construction of private residential buildings, schools, museums, and medical facilities. 

Mr. Posewitz is an alumnus of Montana State University in Bozeman, Montana. He began his academic career at Montana State in August 

of 1981 and received his Bachelor’s Degree in December of 1986. Having a longtime interest in building and design, Mr. Posewitz 

studied architecture with the intent of becoming an architect. He has served on the Missoula Board of Building Code Appeals and as a 

first alternate on the City of Missoula Board of Adjustments. When he’s not designing buildings, Mr. Posewitz enjoys golf, sailing, listening 

to music, and gardening. 

 

3. Conversation, discussion, reflection. 
 

4. Ongoing participation of Ken Griesemer.  Carl P. welcomes his participation.  

As noted in the November 19 minutes the Strategic Planning Team determined that 

Mr. Griesemer’s participation in the process will be important particularly 

regarding the various artistic elements.  Fr. Ed has contacted Mr. Griesemer and he 

is enthusiastic regarding future participation in the “project.”  For further 

information about Mr. Geisemer visit his website:  http://www.stfstudio.net 

 

5. Mailing to Parishioners regarding the January 24 gathering.  Copy of the letter is 

attached (to be mailed Wednesday, January 13). 
 

 

http://www.paradigmv2.com/
http://www.stfstudio.net/

